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Food Bank Drive


We continue to support the locals in need!





In November, the school started a food drive to support the Food Bank during the busy season of Christmas.  This is continuing throughout the month of December. On the first day we are celebrating December by wearing a festive hat.  On the eighth, it is PJ day and on the sixteenth, it is Crazy Hat day.  You can bring whatever you want, but there are recommended items.  You can find the list of these on my Teacher Page.





Festive Celebration


Grade 5 TH has Secret Santas!





My class decided this year they would have a Secret Santa.  I am asking that you pick up a gift for the student that your child receives at the Dollar Store ONLY!  Please keep it to a $2 maximum.  There are many things at this store that the students seems to love and it is just the excitement of getting a gift from someone secret and the joy of opening a gift on this day that makes it special.  





If for any reason this is a problem, please just let me know through your child’s HEART book and I will figure something out!  Hopefully this will not cause any problems as I know all the students are very excited to participate in such an activity and it was all their idea as they had said that they participated in such an event in another grade and thought it was great.  





Happy Holidays!!!





Concert time already?


Where has the year went?





Can you believe that it is the first of December already?  Time flies when you are having fun, and that is one thing that Grade 5H really knows how to do!  After Christmas we only have one more month of the Intensive French program and then we are back to the straight English compacted curriculum, which may be a bit of adjustment for the students.





On a bright note, there are only 16 more school days left before our Christmas Break.  I am sure, as parents, you are all busy this time of the year, more so than others, but hopefully you will find the time to attend Harkins Elementary’s annual Christmas Concert on December 21st  at 9:30am.  





Grade 5H is very excited to show all of the parents and other family members the French Christmas song.  The students love the song, and I can’t wait to watch them make me proud of how far they have come so fast!





Just a friendly reminder to parents, that the last day of school is December 23rd  and students will be dismissed at 11:30am.  School resumes again on Monday January 9th, 2012.





I want to take this time to wish all of you a very joy filled Christmas and a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year.  Let the spirit of love gently fill your hearts and homes.  In this loveliest of seasons may you find many reasons for happiness, especially when you are blessed with these wonderful and special young men and women that I am so blessed to spend each and every day with.  
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Christmas Dinner will be served on Thursday, December 8th.  It is turkey, dressing, potatoes, gravy, veggies, milk and cheesecake for $5.50.  Please pay by Wednesday Dec. 7th.  Prizes to be won!!!









